“GO GREEN”
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Please help us “Go Green”.  If you have internet access, you can access our monthly newsletter by logging on to the CECSD website: www.cortlandschools.org.  From the Cortland home page, click on schools to find Smith.  On the left-hand side there is a link for the Newsletter.

If you would like to receive the Newsletter via e-mail, please complete the form below and return it to our main office.  If you choose to continue receiving a paper copy, one copy per family will be sent home.

Child(ren)’s Name(s) and Grade(s)
																																																				

Please Choose one:
	 We would like to receive the Newsletter via e-mail.

Parent Name & E-mail address: 					_____________________		

______ We will review the Newsletter via the webpage.

	 We would like to receive a paper copy of the Newsletter each month.
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